
  Town of Millington 

Planning Commission 

Minutes of the Meeting 

February 17, 2022 

 

Call to order: The meeting of the Planning Commission for the Town of Millington was called to order at 7:00 

pm by Joyce Morales.   The Commissioners in attendance were Patty Cartagena-Santiago and Pam Teat  

Minutes: Minutes of February 17, 2022 were reviewed. Cartagena-Santiago entered a motion to approve, Teat 

seconded the motion vote of 3-0 was entered. 

Public:  John Carroll 

All reports were reviewed. 

82 Kent Mill Subdivision:  A public meeting was opened at 7:04 to approve the subdivision plat for a separate 

lot from the farm with an existing house.  There were no comments from the public.   A motion to close the 

public hearing was entered by 7:05 by Cartagena-Santiago, a second by Teat; a vote of 3-0 to close was 

entered.  A motion to approve the sub-division was made by Cartagena-Santiago, a second by Teat, a vote of 

3-0 to approve was entered. 

Fire Company:  The Commission reviewed the zoning ordinance with regards to the potential application by 

the Fire Company and the procedures to be followed for this project. 

With no further discussion a motion to adjourn the meeting was made by Cartagena-Santiago at 7:20 PM, a 

second made by Teat, a vote of 3-0 was entered.  

Respectfully Submitted,  

 

Elizabeth Jo Manning 

Town Administrator 

 

 

 

 


